
Week Beginning December 16th 2024 

This half-term our topic is; 

 ‘Our Community and Celebrations around the World’ 

 

Literacy 

This week we will be enjoying a range of stories, poetry and 

rhymes related to Christmas.  

In phonics we will be recapping level 3 diagraphs we have learnt 

/j/v/w/x/y/z/zz/qu/ch/.  We will also practise the tricky 

words learned so far. We will be practising the skills of 

blending sounds to read and segmenting to spell, and playing 

lots of games to help us. 

 

Mathematics 

Our focus for maths this week is measuring.  We will be using 

scales to measure weight, and ordering objects by length and 

size. 

 

 Understanding the World 

We will be reviewing our topic for this half term and talking 

about all the things we have learnt about celebrations around 

the world, festivals we might take part in and being part of a 

community and people who can help us. 

 

Sing-a-long 

We look forward to seeing many of you at our Christmas sing-

a-long at 9.15am on Tuesday 17th or Wednesday 18th December. 

 

 
 

 


